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General News 

CLUB SPOTLIGHT … A Big Club Thanks to Dave 
Johnson and Colleen Johnson for installing the 
fireplace in the Trophy Room, and to Susie Macanulty 
for painting the windows for Christmas, and to Bruce 
Allen, Jim Balkowitsch, Sally Berry, Flo Haun, Fran 
Johnson, and Sara Wilcox for decorating the club for 
Christmas.                                       

ANNUAL ELECTION … The Nominating 
Committee has nominated the following proprietary 
members for election to the Board of Directors. The 
election will take place during the Annual Meeting on 
January 9th, 2013. Nominees are: John Dorsh, Curt 
Gordon, Mike McInerney, and Dave Shupe. Ballots have 
been mailed. You may mail your completed ballots in 
the accompanying return envelopes, put them in the 
ballot box in the club foyer, or bring them to the club at 
the Annual Meeting, January 9, 2013. 

FOOD & TOY DRIVE  … Thanks to all who 
donated food to Good Cheer or toys to the Marine Corp 
Toys for Tots Program this past month. 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION DINNER  … 
The Club is putting on a spaghetti dinner to thank those 
members who volunteered at the club during 2012. The 
dinner will be Saturday, January 19 at 6 PM. If you 
volunteered your time at the Club during 2012 come out 
and enjoy the spaghetti dinner on us. 

DUES & MEMBERSHIPS  …It’s a new year and 
the dues notices for 2012 have been mailed. Be sure to 
get your dues paid so you will receive your new key card 
before the door lock is changed on February 15.  
There are a few Proprietary Memberships available for 
sale. Contact Steve Mooney for information. 

NEW MEMBERS … Welcome to New Members: 
Jim Boshaw, Thom Gunn, Tim Legree, Neal Allen, Brad 
Kumbra, John Hamilton, Kirkham Stewart, and 
Samantha Chiarizio. 
The total number of club members is now 822.        

General Meeting (All Members are Welcome), Wednesday, January 9th, 7:00 PM 

The ranges are open from 9:00 AM until sundown 7 days a week unless closed for a special function. 

Range 

News: November was a devilishly mediocre month on the ranges with 666 lines shot, down from 822 lines last November. 
The Big Event in November was the open Turkey Shoot with around forty shooters competing.  An Action Steel Shoot 
was held on the fourth weekend of November in the Action Pistol Bays with a large turnout.            Mike McInerney 

Shooter of The Year: Each year the best overall shooter is selected based on the highest accumulative score over ten 
shooting competitions held during the year. This year the shooter of the year is Jay Miazga. Jay achieved a score of 29 
points. Second Place honors go to Mike McInerney with 23 points, and third place honors goes to Steve Mooney with 18 
points. Also, honorable mention to Evert Olkonen with 15 points. Congratulations Shooters.     Dave Shupe 

January Events: Shooting Events for January are: The Steel Fun Match on January 26/27 in the Action Pistol Bays, 
Signup at 9 AM, Instruction and Shooting to follow.                Mike McInerney  

Pine Tree Room / Bullwinkle Bar

Thanks to all members who came out and supported your club this year. We enjoyed some great food, excellent music, 
and good friends. The attendance is really growing and the folks in the kitchen have really been hustling to keep us all 
well fed. Thanks to our Kitchen Staff for the great job they do, especially our volunteers. 

News: On Tuesdays in January Bob will be preparing Beef Stroganoff, Chicken Fried Steak, Pot Roast, and Asian Short 
Ribs. Check the Calendar for the schedule.  

On Thursdays in January John will be preparing Italian Panini Sandwiches, Rueben Sandwiches, Roast Beef Panini 
Sandwiches, Mongolian Chicken, and Pan Seared Scallops. Check the Calendar for the schedule.  

January Events: We have some great entertainment and food lined up for January: On January 4th, we have our First-
Friday Dinner-Dance, the dinner is Prime Rib and the dance music will be provided by Snakebite; On January 11th, we are 
serving Baked Salmon or Cod; On January 18st we are serving London Broil; On January 25th, we are serving BBQ Pork 
Ribs. Reserve Early for these Events so you don’t miss out!            
    

 


